
JANUARY, 2007

The regular meeting of the Heath Township Board was held on January 8, 2007at 7:00 
p.m. in the Heath Township Hall.   

Supervisor Jones called the meeting to order and offered opening prayer. Lindholm was 
absent. The previous month’s minutes were approved as read.

First item of business was the annual fire and rescue report from Chief Haverdink.  The 
operating budget was reviewed and discussed and a motion was made by Schipper and 
supported by Boerman to approve.  All ayes.  Motion carried.  The fire dept. capitol 
budget was then explained and a motion was made by Boerman and supported by Meiste 
to approve.  All ayes.  Motion carried.

A new couple from the community was present and welcomed to our board meeting and 
Ron explained how the township operates.

Sheila has received a phone call from a resident in Sandy Ridge questioning why their 
lighting assessment was so high on their tax bill when last year they were told it would 
not be this much.  Ron explained that this is to cover the back charges which were never 
paid for when the installation took place and the years when no one was assessed for 
those lights. 

The township bills were presented.  A motion was made by Boerman and supported by 
Schipper to approve the payment of these.  All ayes.  Motion carried.

A motion was made by Meiste and supported by Boerman to adjourn at 7:25.  All ayes. 
Motion carried.

Sheila Meiste, Clerk


